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Dear Parents/Carers

Things children can learn from their grandparents!

This half term as Historians we are answering the question 'What was life like when my grandparents were children?'  As part of this topic we are asking the children to ‘interview’ grandparents to find out as much as they can! 

We would like to invite our children's grandparent/s in to school Wednesday 26th September 2-3pm to speak to the whole class or a small group. Here are some of the topics we hope the children to find out about:

· school life

· toys

· food

· technology 

· holidays

We also welcome grandparents to share photographs and objects they still have from their childhood.

If you would be willing to do so please complete by Friday 21st September to help us plan, thank you. Please email this form back to admin@dovedaleprimary.co.uk or speak to your child's teacher.
Grandparents have a wealth of real life experiences and information to share, which would make a big impact on our children’s knowledge and understanding. Many thanks for your support and we look forward to welcoming you into school. 

Year 1 Team 
Grandparents visit 
Name of grandparent/s _______________________________  Child’s name and class __________________________ 

I would be willing to talk to a whole class/small group (please delete as appropriate)
​​​​​​​​Imagine, Believe, Achieve 
               

                                                                                                                                                                     

